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  Growing Dahlias Organically 
     by Tony Evangelista           
 
   Demo by Dave Cap 

 Dividing and 
Storing Clumps      
      Bring a clump to divide. 

Friday, October 21 Meeting 

7:00 p.m.ðnew time 
 

Busch Community Room 
7501 Ridge Road, Parma 
Just south of Pleasant Valley Road 

 

 



VISIT YOUR DSO WEBSITE 
SHARON SWANEY, WEBMASTER 
WWW.DAHLIASOCIETYOFOHIO.ORG 

 
 
 

Hi Dahlia Lovers, 
 

 I hope that your garden was able to cope with the dry condi-
tions of June and July followed by downpours in August, hardly ideal 
uniform weather conditions!. But thankfully the rains woke up our 
dahlias and produced some very decent shows. Thanks to all who en-
tered blooms and congratulations to all who received awards of one 
kind or another. Check out our website for winning blooms and grow-
ers. A special shout-out to Randy and Kathy Foith for having their 
Wynôs Neon Dream named King of the Show at the national show in 
Asheville and to Todd Imhoff whose Embrace was named Prince of the 
Show. The Foiths and Todd also received an Australian Medal from 
John Menzel, president of the Australian Dahlia Society, for exhibiting 
Outstanding Australian Introductions.   
 

 If you arenôt an ADS member, give yourself a Christmas or 
holiday gift by joining. The ADS Bulletin is filled with excellent arti-
cles and the ADS website, managed by our Sharon, is filled with all 
kinds of interesting dahlia information. Itôs money very well spent. 
 

 Note that the Photo Contest will be in November. Also, if you 
have a suggestion for a speaker, let Sarah know. We just learned that 
the person we thought about having isnôt available. Thanks.  
 

        I hope you will be able to make the meeting this month. Iôve 
heard Tonyôs excellent talk on the principles of organic gardening in-
cluding composting, making aerated compost tea, and vermiculture.  
Tony is a terrific speaker so donôt miss the chance.  And Dave always 
gives a useful demo on how to divide dahlia clumps as well as provid-
ing good information on the various way to store tubers.  
 

 I look forward to seeing you on the 21st. Note the new starting 
timeð7:00 instead of 7:30.                                                

Morenoõs Memo DSO/ADS Membership Application 
(Memberships are calendar year.) 

 
Please fill out completely (even for renewals). 

 

Date:  _____________________ 

Name(s):   ______________________________________ 

Address: _______________________________________  

                _______________________________________ 

    _______________________________________ 

Phone:  ______________  Alt Phone:  _______________ 

Email(s):  _______________________________________ 
 

PLEASE choose one of the following membership offerings:  
  

 
 
Snowbirds: Add $6 and enter winter address here: 

_______________________________________ 

_______________________________________ 
 

Would you like to receive your Digest in digital format only? 

(Be sure to include an email address above)  Please circle:  

Yes        No 
 

Please make checks payable to DSO. 
 
Mail to:  Sharon Swaney 
  340 Aurora-Hudson Rd. 
  Aurora, OH 44202 

[   ]  DSO Individual $15       

[   ]  DSO Family $20       

[   ]  DSO Individual + ADS Individual $39    

[   ]  DSO Family + ADS Individual $44    

[   ]  DSO Family + ADS Family $47       

 



therefore, to encourage each society to take advantage of the opportuni-
ty to test plants this year.  The cost of testing in 2016 is artificially low 
as a result of a large donation by our friend and colleague, Jim Chuey, 
on behalf of the Scheetz-Chuey Foundation.  I hope that it will be pos-
sible to reach another arrangement for testing next year, but that is not 
yet in place and will depend, to some extent, on the nature of the results 
achieved this year. 
 
Minimizing Virus in your Garden 
 There are a number of things that you can do this Fall to help 
minimize the presence of virus in your garden next year.  First, pull out 
any plants that are exhibiting yellowing along the veins of the leaves.  
At right is a picture of a plant I pulled 
out today.  I think (hope!) Iôve now re-
moved all the plants I need to pull.  It is 
a little less painful to do so now at the 
end of the season.  Second, disinfect 
your cutting tools after you use them on 
one plant.  Do not move on to another 
plant without doing so.  If the first plant 
has virus and you donôt disinfect the 
tool, you will almost certainly infect the 
second plant when you inflict the mas-
sive wound caused by cutting off a dead-
head, for example.  Remember that an insect can transfer the virus with 
a tiny bite.  Third, when you are digging your plants, keep your shovel 
well away from the tubers.   
Finally, when you are dividing the tubers, trim the end of the tubers and 
disinfect your tools again between each clump.  Your garden will bene-
fit from making those practices your standard practices! 
 
October Quiz 
 The picture at right illustrates a 2016 
seedling with a color problem I usually have 
trouble capturing and even describing.  What is 
the problem? 
 More on the Petitti seminar next month, 
but the BIS comments above turned out to be 
pretty relevant Saturday, right?           
                                                      R˛ʘ 
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 Refreshments for October 

Jackie Evangelista 
Nancy Riopelle 
Marilyn Weber 

 
MEETING DATES for 2016 

 

March 18 New Introductions; 
Waking up tubers 
April  15 Tuber auction 
May 20 Plant auction 
June  17 On carnivorous plants    
August 20 Picnic 
October 21 On organics-Tony; Dividing/storing-Dave 
November 18 Photo contest. Speaker to be determined. 
December 3   Holiday party, Burntwood Tavern, Solon 
  

 


